
 

 

 

Camp de Jour Dollard-Des-Ormeaux Shadow Policy 

 

Dear parent(s),  

 

Our shadows work closely with our campers who have special needs.   

To apply for a shadow, you must contact Camp de Jour Dollard-Des-Ormeaux no later than the February 

15th, 2021 as we must respect the deadlines for our grant application.   

The number of shadows and weeks we can offer depends on the grants which we receive.  

 

For all questions regarding the application process and for information on our shadow program please 

contact Camp de Jour Dollard-Des-Ormeaux’s Director, Zachary Mandelzys at 514-242-7815 or by email 

at info@campdejourddo.com  

 

Thank you.  
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